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Proposal to remove
requirement to document need
for multiple /48s assigned to a

single end site
APNIC Policy Proposal 044-v001
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Summary
• Modification of section relative to the

assignment of multiple /48s to a single end
site
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Problem Description
• Existing text suggest the reason for this is

“lack of experience”
• It is not reasonable to ask the LIR to justify

in a case by case basis
– It should be a LIR decision

• This already impacts on their own prefix utilization
and will justify it when coming back for a new
allocation

• This will also reduce unnecessary APNIC
staff workload
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Situation in other RIRs
• This proposal has already been submitted to the

rest of the regions



5

Existing vs. Proposed IPv6 Policy

Not RequiredDocument n x /48

RequiredAPNIC-089


